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April 14, 2020 

VIA EMAIL  
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 

Re: CP 1461; Hunter Communications Inc. 

Dear Commissioners: 

Pursuant to OAR 860-032-0007(13), Hunter Communications Inc. hereby provides the 
Commission with notice of a change to its name. 

As of April 6, 2020, Hunter Communications Inc., an Oregon corporation, has converted into 
Hunter Communications & Technologies LLC, a Delaware limited liability company (“Hunter”).  
Hunter’s address and telephone number have not changed. 

Hunter will continue to engage in all activities authorized by its certificate of authority.  

Please direct any questions about this notice to the undersigned. 

Sincerely yours, 
 
s/ Lawrence H. Reichman 

Lawrence H. Reichman 

LHR:dma 

 
 
 


